
 

 

 
 

Brambles Weekly News 

WB: 06/01/25 
 

Contact Information: Brambles Pre-School, The Green, Brampton, Huntingdon, Cambs. PE28 4RF. 01480 375063 

 
 

 
Happy New Year and welcome back to Brambles, we 

hope that you all had a wonderful Christmas. 

This week we have been exploring winter and what a 

great time to do it with the cold, icy mornings. 

We have discussed what we need to wear when we go 

outside to ensure that we stay nice and warm when 

exploring our garden and have been practising 

independently putting our gloves and hats on. 

In our art area there have been some fantastic winter 

pictures being created using a variety of collaging 

materials including cupcake cases and doilies to make 

snowmen, polar bears and frosty landscapes. 

We have started to discuss prepositions in our small 

world area using winter animals, Inuits, loose parts and 

igloos. Perhaps you could have a go at practising 

prepositions with a favourite teddy or toy at home. 

During our time outside, Brambles have enjoyed 

discovering the frost and ice, using our fingers to 

make letters and marks on the benches and tables in 

our garden. 

Our number of the week: 5 

Our key words: Winter, cold, temperature, snow, 

frost and coat. 

 

Something Special 

 
Brambles will be exploring music in the next few weeks 

and we are hoping to make some of our own musical 

instruments at Pre School so would appreciate any 

spare small plastic bottles or container donations.  

Thank you. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Friends in the Snow by Daniel 

Postgate and Robin’s Winter Song by 

Susan Barton 

 

Song: The Frost Song 

 

Rhyme: 5 Little Snowflakes 

 

 

Please can all of your children’s coats, hats and 

gloves be labelled as we have several items that 

are the same in Brambles and it is becoming 

increasingly difficult to identify which items 

belongs to who. 

Thank you 

 

 

Wednesday 15th January 

Applications for a reception school place 

closes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 
 

Upcoming Events 


